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The Board of Fire Commissioners, District #2, Gloucester Township held a workshop meeting on 
Tuesday, March 4, 2014 at 7:30PM. The meeting was held in the Chews Landing Fire Station. 
 
Commissioners present were: Donahue, Evans, Reichert, Ritz, Genzel. 
Administrator Karas was present. 
 
 
The Administrator submitted a letter of retirement effective 1-1-15. The Board will determine options 
for replacement. 
 
Comm Evans discussed the installation and training of the struts for the rescue truck. After having 
some phone discussions with CCFTC and Paratech, it was determined that Paratech will come in the 
afternoon and in the evening to train all staff. 
 
Short discussion on the installation of security cameras in the engine bays. No decisions were made. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:23PM; all in favor. 
 
 
Submitted by K. Donahue 
 
 
 


